
 

 

Special Meeting of Town Board 
Town of Kaukauna 

July 18, 2023  5:00 p.m. 
Minutes 

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 p.m. by Chairman Van Asten. 
 
Members present were Mike Van Asten Chairman, Dennis Van Vreede Supervisor and Debbie 
Vander Heiden Clerk/Treasurer. Also present were 3 resident and 1 Guest, Scott Sheppard from 
WPS.  
The purpose of the meeting was to review and act on the amendment to the comprehensive plan 
future land use map and to review and act on a rezone request from Bob Van De Loo. 
 

a. Comp Plan Future Land Use Map Amendment:    Parcel 130032600 and 130026700 were 
mistakenly omitted from the map therefore the map is being amended. The Planning Commission 
made a recommended to the board for approval. Scott Sheppard from WPS who owns the parcels 
was in favor of the amendment.  The amendment is consistent with the Comprehensive Plan and 
future land use map. Motion by Chairman Van Asten to approve the amendment to the future land 
use map, second by Supervisor Van Vreede. Motion carried.  2 yes, 0 no. 

b. Rezone request for Bob Van De Loo. The Board reviewed the rezone request from Bob 
VanDeLoo. He is requesting to rezone approximately 226.93 acres from Transitional Residential to 
Exclusive Agriculture. Parcels to rezone are as follows: 130026600, 130024700, 130035901, 
130033500, 130038401, 130038500, 130038900 and 130038100 and 1300363-02. The Planning 
made recommendation to the board for approval. The rezone is consistent with the Comprehensive 
plan and future land use map. Motion by Supervisor D. Van Vreede  to accept the Planning 
Commission’s recommendation to rezone Parcels listed form Transitional Residential to Exclusive 
Agriculture, second by Chairman Van Asten. Motion carried. 2 yes, 0 no. 
 
Motion by Chairman Van Asten to adjourn, second by Supervisor D. Van Vreede. Motion carried. 
Meeting adjourned 5:03 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted by 
Debbie Vander Heiden, Clerk/Treasurer 
Town of Kaukauna 

 


